*Vendy Strangfway

From: Richard Perry

Sent: 08 June 2018 09:37

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2018/0345/NEW
Attachments: 2018_06_08 09-21-22 pdf

Attention Mrs Wendy Strangeway

Dear Mrs Strangeway
I have sent you existing and proposed plans of both elevations as requested.
I'm not sure if it's relevant but at the front and to the left of the house (road side) there is a 3 to 4 Metre high hedge of

trees running the length of the garden that obscures the conservatory.
The garage section on the right is half the house width, is stepped back and has a drive, a car and a halfs length, in

front. It's not such a block of a house as my drawing suggests.

Regards
Richard Perry

Sent from my iPad
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